Hon Chris Bishop

Minister of Housing

Minister for Infrastructure

Minister Responsible for RMA Reform
Minister for Sport and Recreation
Leader of the House

Associate Minister of Finance

30 JAN 2024

Hamish Carnachan
hamish@castshot.nz

Dear Mr Carnachan

Thank you for your email of 7 December 2023 requesting the following information under
the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

Any briefing documents, notes or correspondence (including emails or letters)
received about the Kainga Ora/Ruapehu District Council proposed social housing
scheme in Teitei Drive, Ohakune, since you became minister.

Please find attached the following documents within the scope of your request:

AH 23 088 — Teitei Drive Ohakune development (4 December 2023)
Ohakune Update email (28 November 2023)

Letter to Kainga Ora, Ruapehu District Council, and Horizon Regional Council
(30 November 2023)

Letter to Hon Chris Bishop (29 November 2023)

Covering email (1 December 2023)

Some information has been withheld from the documents under section 9(2)(a) of the Act
to protect the privacy of natural persons. The public interest was considered. In this case, it
was considered that the public interest was not outweighed by the need to withhold the
information.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
or Freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely
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Hon Chris Bishop
Minister of Housing
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